
Robin EH. Bagley 
 
Please reject the proposed rules because they do not comply with the Wyoming Environmental
Quality Act's mandate of open records making all agency information available to the public
without an access fee. 
I would like to see the DEQ develop internal procedures that make more information available to
the public rather than limiting public access to records.
Thank you.

Robin EH. Bagley
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